Veterans bill for Luke Perry 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Providing for our nation’s veterans should not be a bipartisan issue.  These brave Filipino veterans deserve answers regarding the benefits they earned while serving our country.  I broke ranks with my own party on this vote because I believe that Congress should keep moving this legislation forward.  While many of my colleagues disagreed with me, only by working together can we create a package that can be signed into law. Moving forward, I will keep working to see what must be done to provide Nevada’s Filipino veterans the recognition they earned and deserve. I am grateful for the advocacy of Luke and Caesar, the veterans’ families and their community on this issue.” – Dean Heller

